Can't view this email? Click here for the web version.



Thank you for your support and participation in the Ontario Association of Police Services Boards (OAPSB). Your Association has worked diligently on your behalf to continue to provide valueadded services and representation on issues affecting Police Services Boards in Ontario.

Through our conference, seminar, web site and emails, we aim to keep you and your Police Services Board up to date on issues. These timely resources keep you current on changing policies and events to help your own Board respond to issues in an effective way.

Your OAPSB Board members, staff and volunteers are engaged in various committees and working groups providing input and perspective on the issues and decisions impacting policing and police governance. This representation is important to ensure that OAPSB's advocacy efforts and government relations activities support our mandate and your interests.

Be advised that the following resolution was passed at the January 30th, 2014 Board of Director's meeting:

"THAT police services boards, organizations and individuals must be members of the OAPSB in order to be members of an OAPSB Zone."

Please be advised that at its meeting in September, 2014, the OAPSB Board of Directors approved the attached membership dues schedule for 2015.

To renew your membership, please click on the link below which will prompt you through the renewal process.



Or Decline

Once again, we thank you for your membership and look forward to continuing to serve you in 2015.

Sincerely,

Ken East

President



2015 Membership Dues

Voting Members (Police Services Boards)

Force Size	2015 Membership Dues	HST	Total
1-10	\$615.00	\$79.95	\$694.95
11-30	\$1,055.00	\$137.15	\$1,192.15
31-50	\$1,285.00	\$167.05	\$1,452.05
51-100	\$2,695.00	\$350.35	\$3,045.35
101-200	\$3,935.00	\$511.55	\$4,446.55
201-300	\$4,545.00	\$590.85	\$5,135.85
Over 300	\$5,160.00	\$670.80	\$5,830.80